PARLIAMENT OF AUSTRALIA HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

PARLIAMENT HOUSE CANBERRA, A.C.T. 2600

29/4/68

27 April 1988

Mr & Mrs D Gustin 102 South Terrace NSW 2200 BANKSTOWN

Dear Mr & Mrs Gustin

Thank you for your invitation to Mrs Mackellar and me to join you in a Dinner Dance and official launch of your Autobiographical Book at the APIA Club on 6 May.

Regrettably we are already committed to another function on that evening and we will not be able to join you in what, I am sure, will be a very enjoyable and successful evening.

We wish you every success with the launch of your book and with the opening of the "Museum". Thank you again for your very kind invitation.

With best wishes r known Regard.

Yours sincerely

he carendella

Michael MacKellar Member for Warringah.